FORM GEN. 160

CITY OF LOS ANGELES
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

Date: April 17, 2017

To: Ron Galperin, Controller

Attn: Vijay Singhal, Principal Deputy Controller

From: Richard H. Llewellyn, Jr., Interim City Administr. qtive Officer

Subject: ~ TECHNICAL CORRECTION TO THE 2015-2018 MEMORANDUM OF
UNDERSTANDING FOR THE BUILDING TRADES RANK AND FILE UNIT
(MOU 2)

The following correction is being made to include a new classification to Salary
Note B-5 in Memorandum of Understanding No. 2 for the Building Trades Rank and File Unit.

SALARY NOTES

B-5. Whenever an employee in the class of Port Electrical Mechanic, Code 3758 or Senior
Port Electrical Mechanic, Code 3847, has a structural steel welders certificate, said
employee shall receive the equivalent of three premium levels (8.25%) above the
regular salary rate for his/her class. Pensionable while certificate is valid.

The above correction will enable the Harbor Department to compensate
employees in the classification for the specified additional certification as of
December 15, 2015, or as soon thereafter as the classification is utilized at the Harbor.

Any questions regarding this issue should be directed to Errol Griffin at (213)
978-7633 or Errol.Griffin@lacity.org.
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c¢: J. Caudill, Harbor Department
Rosemary Go, Controller



